## Purssell, Nigel

From:

timothy Evans [timevanshome@hotmail.co.uk]

Sent:

24 March 2010 13:35

To:

Purssell, Nigel

Subject: Route 21 Colton to York and to Appleton Roebuck

Dear Nigel,

I understand that you are the person to contact regarding the review of passenger transport and am using someone else's email to give you my views on the service provided to Appleton Roebuck and York, as someone who does have to use the service.

I live in Colton and have to use the bus regularly in order to visit York and Appleton Roebuck. The recent changes has resulted in not being able to easily access York and the neighbouring villages as the return journey is so long. This is made worse as nobody gets on or off the bus on Temple Lane.

I hope you find these comments constructive, and look forward to hearing about the previous service resuming from the start of May when the current timetable is to change.

Yours sincerely

Janet Addison

We want to hear all your funny, exciting and crazy Hotmail stories. Tell us now

Got a cool Hotmail story? Tell us now

Do you have a story that started on Hotmail? Tell us now